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The current station owners (Petromart) are checkingwith the former owners (Shell) / L ” / (j _fg;‘_é"‘ .

see who should file the report. | will get it to you as soon as they fill it out.

Thank you,

Mark Vendeiro

MVP Petroleum Engineering, Inc.
mvpeng@att.net

916-205-1537

From: "Skillern, Sheryl" <S$Skillern@oaklandnet.com>
To: Mark Vendeiro <m.vendeiro@att.net>

Sent: Tue, May 28, 2013 9:22:56 AM

Subject: RE: UST removal 6039 College Ave

Mark,

Yes. The form is entitled UST unauthorized release(leak) contamination site report.
Thanks,

Sheryl Skillern

Senior Hazardous Materlals Inspector
City of Oakland .

Fire Prevention Bureau

250 Frank H Ogawa Plaza, Suite 3341
Oakland, Ca 94612

Tel: 510 238-7253

Fax: 510 238-6730

From: Mark Vendeiro [mailto:m.vendeiro@att.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 9:14 AM

To: Skillern, Sheryl

Subject: Re: UST removal 6039 College Ave

Sheryll,

I did not think the holes at the other end of the tank penetrated the tank but | can
certainly send a report to you.

Is this an "unauthorized release report"?

Thank you,

5/28/2013




Mark Vendeiro

MVP Petroleum Engineering, Inc.
mvpeng@att.net

916-205-1537

From: "Skillern, Sheryl" <SSkillern@oaklandnet.com>
To: Mark Vendeiro <m.vendeiro@att.net>

Sent: Fri, May 24, 2013 10:01:14 AM

Subject: RE: UST removal 6039 College Ave

Mark, :

Received report. Thank you. Did you prepare a leak report for Tank #3? There was a large hold due to operator
dropping cement at one end but there were holes observed at other end of tank which were not a result of
accident.

Sincerely,

Sheryl Skillern

Senior Hazardous Materials Inspector

City of Qakland

Fire Prevention Bureau

250 Frank H Ogawa Plaza, Suite 3341

Oakland, Ca 94612

Tel: 510 238-7253

Fax: 510 238-6739

From: Mark Vendeiro [mailto:m.vendeiro@att.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 5:32 PM

To: Skillern, Sheryl

Subject: Re: UST removal 6039 College Ave

Sheryl,
| faxed the report this afternoon.

‘Please let me know if it came through correctly and if you want to see anything else.

Thank you,

Mark Vendeiro

MVP Petroleum Engineering, Inc.
mvpeng@att.net

916-205-1537

From: "Skillern, Sheryl" <SSkillern@oaklandnet.com>
To: Mark Vendeiro <m.vendeiro@att.net>

Sent: Wed, May 22, 2013 4:20:49 PM

Subject: RE: UST removal 6039 College Ave

Mark,

5/28/2013
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